
Student  career  workshop  in
Truckee
Pathways to Aviation and the Truckee Tahoe Airport invite all
high school and college students to attend a career workshop
on Feb. 15 from 5-7pm at the Truckee Tahoe Airport.

Students will meet business executives, learn what college and
career recruiters seek in students, and learn about aviation.
The  session  will  feature  industry  presentations  and
interactive discussions to identify hard and soft skills, and
write compelling resumes.

The workshop is free and open to all high school and college
students, regardless of career plans or interest in aviation.
Those who attend become eligible for a unique scholarship
based on participation in the program.

For  details  go  online  and  to  RSVP  mail  Pete  Parker  at
pparker@pathwaystoaviation.org.
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